
Announcements for the Week Ending August 1, 2020 

All Call! 

We have recently implemented an All Call  
system to help keep you updated. 

We did a test run last Friday evening, so if your 
family did not receive a call, text, or email 

please contact the office at 479-3731 

We are looking for a few good people to serve on the  
production team in the soundboard department.   

If you are interested in serving in the sound booth  
contact Jesse Disney or Nate Higgins 

Student Ministry 
 

Wednesday, August 5th 
Back 2 School Bash  

at the Tweed’s 5-8pm 

Ladies Fall Bible Study 
 

Daniel Part 2 - Gaining Understanding of the  
Time of the End 

 

Daniel was a man who knew what God said about the 
end times. He focused on what God said, not the events 

of his own time. He had an impact on the people that 
God placed in his life. 

 

Option 1:  Tuesday evenings 6:30 – 8:30 pm  
 beginning Sept.8   ZOOM only 

 

Option 2:  Thursday mornings 9:00 – 11:00 am  
 beginning Sept. 10 at CCBC (if open) or ZOOM 
 Childcare available for preschool-age children only if 

we are able to meet at the church. 

 
There are two levels of homework available. Please  
contact Marsa Garner at (423) 605-5705 for info.  

AWANA online registration is Open Tomorrow 

(Aug. 1) go to the link and follow the directions 

at candiescreek.twotimtwo.com    Start date  

SEPTEMBER 9! Books will be available for $10 in 

the Fellowship Hall for the month of August.  
 

AWANA leaders meeting: August 26th at 6 pm.   

Interested in being a part of weekly discipleship 

with children, fun and games, Bible memory we 

can all use and practice together?  Contact Richie 

and Katie Kerley or Christy Johns  
 

PARENTS: Download your sermon notes for ages 

3-6 and 7-12.  copies will be available on Sunday 

morning also, so bring a pen or pencil!  

Follow us on FaceBook and Instagram at Candies 

Creek Kids.  We hope to keep you updated with 

what’s going on this fall.  
 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU  

for the mulch donation and all those who helped 

move, spread and rake it into the playground  

area.  What a generous gift and labor 

of love.  We are so thankful for 

the beautiful and safe area for kids to 

play and be outdoors.   

Perspectives Course 

God has a "world-sized" role for every  Christian in 

His global purpose. Whether people go to distant 

countries or stay at home is a secondary issue. The 

primary issue is what most people are hungry to  

discover: vision to live a life of purpose. Discovering 

that vision makes this course valuable, and perhaps 

crucial, for any Christian-Genesis 12, Psalm 96.3. 

Thousands of people worldwide have taken this  

vital course.  Visit www.perspectives.org to learn 

more and register for online courses starting Aug. 3 

& Aug. 10.  It will be a spiritual maker for you!  

Contact Jake Beard 593-8492 or  

Shane Pierce 716-4317 for more info. 

Pictorial Directories 
 

If you participated in the Directory & have not 
picked up your copy, you may do so on  

Sunday morning at the Welcome Desk or  
during the week at the church office. 


